
 

 
 

The Maths Department 
 
 
 
The Maths Department comprises an extremely dedicated, dynamic forward-looking staff team. 
A leadership structure of two Director posts, in place since September 2014, has secured strong 
leadership and driven up standards.  
 
As well as the Director posts, the department has within it two further TLR posts linked to key 
areas to maximise achievement and to provide professional development opportunities and 
progression for staff. 
 
Results over the last three years have been consistently around 65%  A* to C. ‘A’ Level results 
have improved significantly. In 2016 54% of students secured A* to B grades at A2 and 77% A* 
to C grades.  
 
The School has a three year Key Stage 4 with students at GCSE undertaking a linear Edexcel 
course. We have a rapidly increasing number of A Level students year on year and both Maths 
and Further Maths are taught as part of our Post 16 curriculum offer.  
 
The Department is extremely well resourced. In September 2016 the new building was 
completed which houses nine new Maths classrooms, a large Maths office and work area, as 
well as Expressive Arts facilities, a dining hall and sports hall. All classrooms have interactive 
whiteboard and tablet facilities with further investment in mobile technology coming soon to 
support learning in Maths.  
 
The successful candidate will be expected to work with colleagues to continue to move the 
department forward. We are looking for someone who can inject energy and inspire students to 
develop a love of Maths, build their confidence and prepare students for the challenges of the 
new curriculum. 

 


